
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 
 

Tel: 258487                                                                               1st December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are having a week of Christmas activities during the last week of this half term and here 
are some key dates: 
 
                                              Christmas Parties 
The children will be having their Christmas parties in their year group bubbles 

and Year 1 and 2 are welcome to come to school in party clothes/non-
uniform.  As Foundation have P.E. on Wednesday please can they come in their 
P.E. kits with their party clothes in a bag to get changed into once they have 
finished P.E. Usually we ask for wrapped biscuits and crisps, but this year we are providing 
the refreshments.  The party afternoons are:- 

Year 2 - Monday 14th December 
Year 1 – Wednesday 16th December 

Foundation – Wednesday 16th December 
 
 

                              On line Pantomime 
As we are unable to go to the pantomime this year we have purchased an on line 
pantomime of Jack and the Beanstalk starring Peter Duncan.  The children will 
be watching this during the last week of the term.  We are also providing an ice 
cream for everyone. 

 
 

      Year 1 P.E. 
Year 1 will have P.E. on Tuesday 15th December of the last week and will need to 
come in outdoor kit then and not on Friday.  Foundation and Year 2 remain their 
usual days. 
 
                                                  

                            Magic Mike 
The children will be watching Magic Mike on the afternoon of Thursday 17th 
December.  He will be putting on a Magic show for the children in their year 
group bubbles.  This has been paid for by The Friends of Northfield, so a big 

thank you to them.  This will also be a non-uniform day. 
                               
 
                              Foundation Stage Christmas Performance 
Due to current restrictions unfortunately we cannot hold our usual Christmas 
performances this year.  Foundation Stage is doing a Christmas performance 
which we will put on a DVD for personal use only.  More details to follow.  Years 
1 and 2 will hopefully be able to do a summer performance towards the end of 
this academic year. 
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Christmas Dinner 
Our Christmas dinner is on Friday 18th December and as it is the last day we are having a 
Christmas jumper/non uniform day.  The dinner will be:- 

                   Sliced Turkey  
                   Pigs in blankets, stuffing balls & gravy  

                 or  
                   Quorn Fillet, (Vegetarian option) 

                      Quorn sausage, vegetarian stuffing and gravy 
                     Roast potatoes, peas & carrots 

 
 Christmas cookie or fruit or yogurt. 

 
              

                                                 Christmas Tree 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Mole Country Stores, Driffield for 
donating another lovely Christmas tree for our school.  It will be decorated by 
the members of the School Council today. 

                                     
                  

                  Christmas Cards 

We are happy for the children to bring their Christmas cards into school and 
there will be post boxes in each area rather than just the one near the office.  
However we would ask that they only send cards to friends in their year group 
so there is no crossing over of bubbles.  Thank you for your support. 

 

                             Father Christmas  

As we cannot have our usual visit from Father Christmas we will be having a 
virtual visit during the last week of term tailored to each year group.  You can 
also get a personalised message from Santa at PNP (Portable North Pole) 
https://www.portablenorthpole.com/  

 

 

 

 

https://www.portablenorthpole.com/

